

Spring 2

This half term our project is 'Adventures Down Under'. Please encourage your child to blog regularly and check their class page for important information and updates about their learning. Remember to also follow us on Twitter @OaksBolton — we post lots of pictures of our learning in school!

PARENTS EVENING

Year 4 Parents Evening will be on <u>Tuesday 12th March from</u> 3.30pm — 7pm and Thursday 14th March from 3.30pm —

<u>6pm</u>, where you will have an individual meeting with your child's class teacher to discuss their progress. You will also have the opportunity to look at your child's books and the learning that they have been doing in school. Please ensure you book your appointment online.

At The Oaks, we have an open-door policy so you can call in at any time if you need to speak your child's class teacher. If they are not available they will always arrange a convenient time to meet with you. Thank you for your support with this.

Trips & Visitors

We will be having an Australian WOW day in school where we will be having a BBQ in our own outback. We will also be going on a 360 virtual tour in Australia.

English & Maths

This half term in English we will be reading and writing our own traditional tales. You could practice writing in this style with your child at home. In Maths, we will be focusing on shape and telling the time. At home please encourage your child to read time on an anolgue clock and practice adding money and giving change.

<u>Times Tables</u> Rockstars

All children have a log in for Times Tables Rockstars. They can access this from tablets and computers at home. Please encourage your child to go on this as it will really support them in learning their times tables.

PE Kit

Children must have their indoor and outdoor PE kit in school at all times. Football kits are not allowed to be worn for PE.

They should also keep a pair of wellies in school.

THINGS TO REMEMBER!

Monday
Times Tables
Test

Tuesday PF

Wednesday
Spelling test

Thursday

Friday PE

READING!

It is extremely important that your child continues to read at home EVERYDAY. Children will choose two reading books to take home at a time and you can also find a list of recommended reading books in the back of your child's Reading Record. Children should log each time that they read. This is monitored in school.

Class Novel

This half term Year 2 will be reading Charlie and the Chocolate Factory as well as many traditional tales.

Headteacher: Mrs J Grundy | Address: Sharples Hall Drive, Bolton, BL1 7HS

Telephone: 01204 333171 | Email: office@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk | Web: www.theoaksbolton.co.uk